
D S Ø $ Mark this box if you do not wish to have your 
    address and/or email address, listed in the  
    National PTA registry. 

IMPORTANT FORM! PLEASE FILL OUT ONE PER FAMILY! 
 

Lincoln PTA Student Directory 
 
 It’s that time of year again! Lincoln’s PTA will soon publish its annual Lincoln Student Directory. As 
most of you know, the Directory lists all students’ names by classroom along with all address and phone number 
information provided by parents. Because we have a very high participation rate in this Directory, it is extremely 
useful for contacting friends, arranging carpools and play dates, learning classmate names, and getting late-
breaking information to you. 
 Every student’s name will appear in the Directory, but only those completing this form will have contact 
information listed. You will notice that only one form is required of each family (although you may receive extra 
forms).  Please turn in the forms by the last Friday in September. 
 
List each of your children’s names as you wish them to appear in the Directory: 
 
Child #1          
 First name  Last name  Room# last year  Teacher and Room # this year 

Child #2 

         

 First name  Last name  Room# last year  Teacher and Room # this year 

Child #3 

         

 First name  Last name  Room# last year  Teacher and Room # this year 
 

 
TO ENSURE ACCURACY, PLEASE PRINT ALL INFORMATION 
 
Mother’s/Guardian’s Name as you would like it listed: 

 

Father’s/Guardian’s Name as you would like it listed  

Address:   

Phone Number:   

Email address:   
 (Please PRINT very clearly – only one email address and phone number per family) 
 
Special: (add any notes you like to clarify your information.) 
 

 
Thanks for your help and interest in our Directory. YOU GET ONE FREE COPY PER FAMILY JUST FOR 
JOINING THE PTA!! That’s an excellent value. Please feel free to email me at Directory@Lincoln-PTA.org if you 
have questions regarding the Directory. All forms must be in my possession by the last Friday in September to be 
included in this year’s directory. Thanks! 


